March 2021 Events at the Sams House at Pine Island

We will be following CDC guidelines and conducting all programs outdoors

with a strict limit on participants.

* All programs require registration. Please call to sign up, 321-449-4720.
* Masks are recommendedaferRiifpartiotpdtingsimsheprograms.
* Each participant will receive their own materials to reduce sharing.
¢ All groups/families will be pla ' ! rom other groups.

Dolphin Discovery

Saturday, March 6th, 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

It's Dolphin Awareness Month! There are several different species of dolphin that call the Atlantic Ocean home. Explore what makes
dolphins so fascinating.

Limited to 15 people. Registration is required. Please call to sign up, 321-449-4720.

Homeschool: Fires in Florida

Friday, March 12th, 10:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Prescribed fires play an important part in maintaining Florida ecosystems. We will be spending time learning about why fires are so special
in Florida.

Limited to 15 people. Registration is required. Please call to sign up, 321-449-4720.

Saturdays at Sams: All About Trees

Saturday, March 20th, 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

Bring your lunch and spend the morning learning all about trees and how they grow. We have some fun activities planned that you don’t
want to miss.

Limited to 15 people. Registration is required. Please call to sign up, 321-449-4720.

Scavenger Hunt
Sunday, March 21st, All Day
Stop by the 1888 house to pick up your scavenger hunt. Enjoy the afternoon exploring the grounds. You never know what you’ll find.

Bring your own Kayak

Monday, March 29th, 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Meet up at Thousand Islands Conservation Area for a water tour.

Registration is required. Please call to sign up, 321-449-4720. 599 Ramp Road, Cocoa Beach, FL 32931.

The Sams House at Pine Island Conservation Area was created and is managed under Brevard County’s Environmentally Endangered
Lands Program referendum. The Program was established by voters in 1990 and reaffirmed in 2004 to protect and preserve the rich
biological diversity and native species of Brevard County for future generations.

The Sams House at Pine Island Conservation Area is open Tuesday through Sunday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Please contact staff at 321-449-4720
with any questions.



